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Xintela applies for tissue establishment license 
Lund, Sweden, 28 October 2020 - Xintela announces today that the company has 
submitted an application to the Medical Products Agency for a tissue establishment 
license for handling tissues and cells for manufacturing of medicinal products. 

In order to be allowed to conduct activities that handle human tissues and cells for the manufacture of 
medicinal products, a tissue establishment license is required. It is issued by the Medical Products 
Agency, which carries out an inspection before a license can be granted. The inspection is performed to 
ensure that Xintela meets the requirements for good quality and safety and that the regulations in the 
relevant areas are followed. 

This information is such information that Xintela AB (publ) is obligated to publish in compliance with the EU 
market abuse regulation. The information was provided, through the below contact, for publication on the 28th 
of October, 2020. 
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About Xintela 
Xintela is an Advanced Therapy company developing regenerative cell therapies and targeted cancer therapies based 
on the patented marker technology platform XINMARK®. The platform is built on specific cell surface proteins 
(integrins) and more than 25 years of research and development. Xintela uses the marker technology to isolate and 
quality assure stem cells for the treatment of musculoskeletal diseases including osteoarthritis (OA). Studies on 
horses with OA have demonstrated that the stem cells are safe and that they have a positive effect on cartilage and 
bone. Xintela has established an in-house GMP-facility for manufacturing of stem cells and is preparing a First in 
Human clinical study on patients with knee OA. In the oncology program, Xintela develops antibody-based therapies 
for treatment of aggressive tumors including glioblastoma and triple-negative breast cancer. Xintela is listed on 
Nasdaq First North Growth Market Stockholm since 22 March 2016. Xintela's Certified Adviser at Nasdaq First North 
Growth Market is Erik Penser Bank AB, +46 8-463 80 00, certifiedadviser@penser.se. 
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